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PROBUS CLUB OF HUNTERS HILL AND DISTRICT 

 

Meet and Greeters 
 

PURPOSE:   
To provide a welcoming and friendly environment to our Club.  
 
 

ACTIONS:   
Life member Pat Cox began the tradition of welcoming everyone at the door of the Club and 
was joined by Greg Griffiths. 
 
The process continues with the Vice President joining either Pat or Greg, and the President 
ensures that there are always two members to meet and greet at the entry door 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date of Management Committee confirmation of policy:   Now Custom  

approved for the December 2018 newsletter 
Who to action:          President 
 
 


